January Newsletter from Plant Health Atlantic (Promoting Environmentally Safe Turf Management)

Desk Audits & Invoices

Please remember that the deadline to take advantage of the discount for Desk Audit fees is January 31st, 2021. Your Desk Audit must be paid and the Audit in the mail and postmarked prior to that date.

The annual Desk Audit documentation and Invoices were sent to facilities via email on November 1st. If you missed it or deleted it by mistake, please contact Dave McCafferty via email to have it resent. Anyone wishing to have an editable "pdf" for completing it on your computer, please also contact Dave.

PHA Website

The Plant Health Atlantic website is back online and we are very pleased with the new look and we hope that you will take a few minutes to check it out. Updates to the content are still going on but should be complete very soon. I would love to have your feedback on our new look.

Continuous Education Credits

We have now received confirmation that the requirement for CEC's for this year have again been waived by the Province due to the Covid-19 pandemic. Turf Practitioners are still encouraged to take advantage of the Online opportunities and we are getting several of them. Your CEC's will be carried forward to whenever they are again required. The PHA website will continue to be updated with all sessions. Many of these Online virtual sessions are able to be tracked for attendance through the organization that is hosting however, we ask that if you take part in any educational session or have information on sessions that you feel may be eligible for CEC's to contact Dave McCafferty via email with the details.

Stay Safe everyone.